Heeeyyy...Hey Baby!

Senior Class of 2017! To help commemorate your last year in school, and celebrate the journey you’ve taken,
it is tradition for the yearbook to feature your adorable baby pictures each year. Please follow these
requirements and turn in your cute baby pictures on time!

1. All baby pictures must be turned in by mid-October with October 28, 2016 as the absolute deadline.
NO EXCEPTIONS.
2. Photos must be submitted in a digital format to Ms. Abbie O’Toole at
Appletoneastyearbook@aasd.k12.wi.us or otooleabbie@aasd.k12.wi.us
3. When scanning your baby photo (the LMC scanners are available to you if you do not have access to a
scanner at home) you must use the following settings:
» Full color
» At least 300 DPI
» Save and send as a JPEG file format—NOT a PDF file.
4. Check your email to verify that your photo was accepted. If submitted in the wrong format, you will be
notified via email to resubmit your photo

5. Consider that baby photos between the toddler stage and age 5 work best so we can see a
resemblance to you now and get a glimpse of what you were like as a child

Thank you,

Ms. O’Toole and the Yearbook Staff %o ¥
Appletoneastyearbook@aasd.k12.wi.us b
otooleabbie@aasd.k12.wi.us

Follow us on Twitter @AEYearbook and Instagram @ae_yearbook
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